
 
              

 
  

 
    

      
   

      
 

        

 

 
              

     
 
                  

 
                  
              

               

 
       

 
 

From: JoAnne Crawn-Brewer 
To: Lori Stelzer; Mercedes Barcia; Caroline Moriarty; Danielle Lewis 
Cc: Christina Rimes 
Subject: FW: 10/15/2019 After Public Meeting for Sheraton 
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 7:31:29 AM 

Lori, 

This came in last night, if you are started them for the CC meeting. Thanks 

- JoAnne Crawn-Brewer 

From: Bill Taylor <william.john.taylor@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 6:27 PM 
To: Planning Commission <PlanningCommission@venicegov.com> 
Subject: 10/15/2019 After Public Meeting for Sheraton 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

All, 

Thank you so much for the correct responses to the proposals and requests regarding the 
Sheraton on 41 and Pine Grove. 

I want to just clarify my statement on the Wawa in the event that I misspoke and wasn't simply 
misquoted: 

"Why not a Wawa?" was what I meant to say in response to my issue with a 24/7 business 
being placed immediately next to a residence. As much money as the hotel would possibly 
generate, I can imagine a Wawa or a Chick-fil-a would generate even more. Just something to 
consider! 

Thank you and keep up the excellent work! 

Bill Taylor 
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From: Carolyn Holmes 
To: City Council 
Subject: Sheraton Hotel exemptions 
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2019 6:40:59 PM 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

Dear Mr.Mayor and Council Persons, 

I would like to suggest that the city buy the property on 41 and Pinegrove. It would make a 
great park for an area that is underserved in the park department (compared to west of 41.) I 
think a bicycle shop would be great for one of the lots and a bike park on the other side of the 
street. This would be convenient for those using the Venetian Trail. 

We really don't need another hotel. This imagined hotel will be bad for the neighborhood 
behind it which is filled with kids, the elderly and families who prefer not to hear late night 
party activities and the related traffic. 

Please give this some consideration.  We have had our home on Golf (formerly Golfview 
Drive) Drive since 1950 and are concerned with the projects the city has allowed in the past. 

Thanking you in advance for your concern. 

Sincerely, 
Carolyn Holmes 
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